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Dear Parents/Carers, 

At a recent school council meeting the pupils have discussed possible changes to our school uniform.  

In response to this we are reviewing our school uniform policy, so we can be sure we are securing best value for 
money for parent/carers.  

We are proposing the following changes to our policy: 

WHAT WE’D LIKE TO CHANGE WHY 

Pupils will no longer need to wear a 
cardigan or jumper with the school logo 

This will reduce the cost of school uniform as most supermarkets 
sell royal blue jumpers and cardigans. 

Pupils will no longer need to wear yellow 
polo t-shirts. 

This will be replaced with a white shirt (either long sleeved or 
short sleeved) The cost is similar to polo tops but easier to 
purchase as widely available in all supermarkets. 

New School Tie The PTA will purchase all pupils their first tie for the proposed 
change over in September 2022.  Ties will then be available to 
purchase from school or a local shop. 

Removal of school logo – PE tops/book 
bags 

The school logo will be removed from all items of uniform from 
September 2022. 

 

We would like your feedback on the proposed amendments to the policy.  

We would like to invite everyone to take part, even if you don’t have any comments about the changes.   

Please complete our online survey in school spider so you can: 

Give feedback on each proposed change to our policy 

Suggest additional changes to the policy  

Indicate any proposed changes you think we should discard 

Any other comments 
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You can access the survey via the parent area of the school spider app.  

Other ways to respond 

 Via email to sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

 Contact school on 01928 572343 to request a meeting with Miss Pope. 

 

The deadline for responding to the consultation is Friday 17th June 2022. 

 

 

Thank you for your time.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
Miss S Pope 
Headteacher 


